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BIRMINGHAM, Ala. (April 18, 2017) – Neel-Schaffer, Inc., is pleased 
to announce that Brad Ehrman, PE, has joined the firm as a Hydraulics 
Engineer and Senior Project Manager.

Ehrman has nearly 15 years of engineering experience in project management, 
hydraulics/hydrology, and erosion control, regulations, policies, and design. 
He will provide services for clients across the region. That will include 
assisting the firm with its on-call special drainage studies contract with 
the Georgia Department of Transportation, plus other hydraulic studies 
and design projects. 

“We are extremely fortunate to be able to hire a person of Brad’s caliber,” 
said Chris Sellers, PE, Vice President for Neel-Schaffer’s Alabama and 
Georgia Operations. “He brings a tremendous amount of knowledge and 
experience in transportation and hydraulic engineering to our company. We 
are very excited to have Brad on board to further enhance our commitment 
to GDOT and all of our clients.” 

Ehrman holds a Bachelor of Science in Civil Engineering from the University of Dayton and a Masters in 
Business Administration from Emory University.


